
 

Lunch will be provided. 
 
To confirm attendance, please  
e-mail wi-eng@eng.cam.ac.uk 

Tuesday 26th November 2013 
1pm until 2pm 
LR4, main site,  
Department of Engineering. 

   

 

‘A Conversation with  
Professor Dame Ann 
Dowling’ 
 

 
Discussion and questions on the topic of being a 
woman engineer 


